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We have updated the train station advertising displays sponsored by 
Tamura, in celebration of our 100th anniversary on May 11, 2024. You 
can find them at Oizumi-Gakuen Station in Tokyo on the Seibu 
Ikebukuro Line and Wakaba Station in Saitama on the Tobu Tojo Line.

If you are in the area, please take a look.
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